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dunsmedicalgroup
IMPORTANT PATIENT NOTICE
Duns Medical Group will operate a limited service on Wednesday the 27th of August.
This is to allow for an essential server upgrade installation.  During this period we will be running an emergency service only.  

Unfortunately, we will be unable to provide the following services:

· No advanced booking of appointments.

· No repeat prescription issuing.
· No results can be given.

· No routine sick lines.

· Registration of new patients.

Please can patients ensure that they have sufficient supply of medication to cover this 24 hour period. All routine paperwork will be postponed to the following day.

Due to the nature of the works we will have limited access to medical records.  Patients should also be aware waiting times may be longer due to written recording of notes.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

NHS Borders – Duns Medical Group
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